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The dairy industry is the shame of a bygone era, one of ignorance from the consumers & a lack of 
understanding from the farmers as to the negative impacts caused by their actions.  
 
The exploitation of animals and the environmental destruction that is modus operandi for the dairy 
industry can no longer be tolerated by a society that values animals and our natural resources.  
 
The dairy industry like any other industry should not be given government handouts. If it can not 
survive in a free market than it is not required by that market. 


